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Allyson D'Ovidio

From: Aymar, Matthew <matthew.aymar@peelregion.ca>
Sent: Monday, May 29, 2023 2:30 PM

To: Allyson D'Ovidio

Cc: Fitzpatrick, Sandra; Bennington, Michael; Ansari, Seema
Subject: RE: Road Safety Committee (RSC) Agenda - May 30, 2023
Hi Allyson,

Further to our discussions, please share this update on behalf of Peel Public Health.
| hope the meeting goes well and we’ll catch you at the next one!

All the best,
Matt

PEEL PUBLIC HEALTH ROAD SAFETY UPDATE:

After several years of redeployment to support the COVID-19 response in Peel, Peel Public Health staff have resumed
our work to support the implementation of Vision Zero within the Region of Peel.

Recent initiatives include:

Completed a road Safety situational assessment on the impact of COVID-19 on mobility and road safety
The objectives of the report were to assess:
¢ How the COVID-19 pandemic influenced mobility/travel behaviours and preferences in Canada, Ontario and/or

Peel Region
¢ How the COVID-19 pandemic influenced road safety in Canada, Ontario and/or Peel Region

e What opportunities exist to improve road safety in Peel Region

Region of Peel Fatal Collision Working Group
e Peel Public Health continues to co-facilitate Peel’s Fatal Collision Working Group (FCWG) with the Region of Peel

— Transportation. The working group was paused during the COVID-19 pandemic but has recently resumed
regular meetings

e The FCWG is a working group of the Vision Zero Taskforce that meets six times per year (every two months) to
review fatal collision injuries in Peel. The working group includes representation from the Region of Peel, Peel
Regional Police, Ontario Provincial Police, the City of Mississauga, and the City of Brampton.

e The purpose of the FCWG is to:

o Gain a deeper understanding of the circumstances and contributing factors associated with fatal MVCs
in Peel so that we can improve safety on our roadways and;

o Collaborate with partners to identify countermeasures to prevent further fatal or injury MVCs.

Pedestrian, cycling and e-scooter injury analysis
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e Peel Public Health is currently coordinating a data project to examine pedestrian, cycling and e-scooter fatalities,
hospitalizations and emergency department visits among Peel residents over a five-year period (2017-2022).

e This project is being completed in coordination with the Region of Peel — Transportation department, the City of
Mississauga, and the City of Brampton.

e A report with final results is expected sometime in Q3 of 2023

For more information on any of these updates/initiatives please contact matthew.aymar@peelregion.ca.

Thanks,

Matthew Aymar, MA

Analyst, Research and Policy

Built Environment | Chronic Disease and Injury Prevention | Public Health
Region of Peel



